
 

  

 

 

 

 

Waltrip High School 

SDMC Meeting 

May 12th, 2022 

 

 

 
Minutes 

 

 

Principal Niggli called the meeting to order at 4:30 pm in the library. It was shared that we are 

expecting some new curriculum vendors to offer more student support in 2022-23. More will be 

known after some professional development in June. Mr. Niggli spoke about attendance and how 

the bell schedule can affect attendance based on where the ADA period is place. The advantages 

of where to place the intervention advocacy period were discussed. It could be placed after 

lunch. The disadvantage there is that some seniors with an off-campus period at the end of the 

day. Having advocacy in the morning pushes back ADA to the period after advocacy which can 

mean better attendance recording. Regarding Capital Outlay, the cost of installing water refill 

stations was brought up. This can be looked into, but Niggli noted that shelves need to be 

purchased for the new library books that will be arriving. Additionally, there are seats built into 

the cafeteria tables which need to be replaced. SDMC member vail agreed that this would be a 

better way to spend Capital Outlay and then see what is left over. Niggli noted that the budget 

will be a PUA model next year. Meeting adjourned at 5:15 pm.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


